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Friday, March 5, 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Reopening of school 

We are looking forward to seeing all of the children back in school on Monday. Please see the start and 

finish times for the children. 

 

 Start of school day End of school day 

Reception children 8.40am 3.20pm 

Yr 1 and Yr 2 8.40am 3.10pm 

Yr 3 and Yr 4 8.45am 3.20pm 
Yr 5 and Yr 6 8.45am 3.30pm 

 

Please remember that all children will be dropped off at the pedestrian gate and parents/carers are 

not permitted to come into the playground in the mornings. 

 

Parents/carers and children are required to observe social distancing on site and at the school gate at 

all times, including when entering and leaving the school grounds at the end of the school day. This 

might mean that it takes a minute or two longer to leave the grounds if there is a group of people 

leaving at the same time.  

Please be patient and be prepared to wait. 

 

Emails 

The teacher emails will now not be monitored so please do not send any more work or messages to 

these emails, unless your child is extremely clinically vulnerable and has been advised to shield by 

their doctor, or if your family is isolating. You will need to call school with any other messages. 

 

Mrs Iqbal 

Mrs Iqbal will now be absent from work for a number of weeks, due to a medical condition. Please DO 

NOT contact her regarding school. Mrs Herrick will be covering the school office until further notice. 

 

Face Coverings 

We ask that parents/carers wear a face covering whilst in the school playground, unless they are 

medically exempt. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing all of the children again and welcoming them back into school. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/

